ATTACHMENT B

City of Anaheim
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

July 29, 2022

Mr. Kurt Brotcke

Orange County Transportation Authority
550 S. Main Street

Orange, CA 92868

RE:  City of Anaheim Master Plan of Arterial Highways Amendment Request Revised
Dear Mr. Brotcke:

As indicated in the City of Anaheim’s (City) original Master Plan of Arterial Highways
(MPAH) amendment request letter dated April 15, 2022 (attached), the City has requested
Orange County Transportation Authority (OCTA) approval of various MPAH circulation
changes in support of the OCVibe development.

After discussions with OCTA staff, the City has opted to revise its original MPAH
amendment request. Listed below are the City’s final proposed MPAH revisions in support
of the OCVibe development.

e Remove Douglass Road north of Katella Avenue to Cerritos Avenue;

e Add a new north-south public roadway known as River Road, as a primary arterial, on
the easterly side of the OCVibe development from Katella Avenue north (via Phoenix
Club Drive) to Ball Road; and

e Remove Cerritos Avenue from Sunkist Street to Douglass Road.

Thank you for allowing the City the opportunity to clarify this MPAH amendment request.
Please note that the City remains committed to pursuing this MPAH amendment request
as expeditiously as possible. As such, attached to this letter is a letter of support from the
City of Orange.

Should have any questions regarding this letter or the attached documents, please feel free
to contact me at (714) 765-5065.

\ Sincerely,

\‘P/

* Emami
Director of Public Works
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